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NOTICE OF HEARTNG .

The Board o Adjustment ot Santaquin will hold a public hearing

on April 1 ,1993 at 7330 P.M. Council Room

in the Santaquin City Office Building to hear arguments for and
against the following request.
Calvin and Ann Wall would like to build a carport onto their home. Théy

are seeking a variance for the side yard per City Ordinance 90-4 Section
20 Part 4. Their home is located at 165 West 200 South.

Jeffrey and Kirsten VanAusdal would like to add a garage to their home.
They are seeking a variance for the side yard per City Ordinance 90-4 \
Section 20 Part 4. Their home is located at 235 South Main. ‘

All Interested persons are invited to avtend the hearing,
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